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To: Russ Cocain <russ.cocain@gmail.com>
Cc: Robert Plantation Hoa <hoawedge@gmail.com>

ARC Report March 18, 2025

We have approved several refunds for completed change applications, along with a few new requests for minor changes
—all of which have been granted. Our collaboration with Beverly and Century Homes continues to progress smoothly as
their projects move forward.

Special thanks to the ARC committee—Bob McMahon, Bob Garrison, Tom Macedo, Mike Macedo, Nate Nadeau, and
Marilyn—for your invaluable contributions and ongoing dedication. Over the past month, we have made updates to the
ARC policies, and once these changes are approved, we believe they will be well-received.

End of report.
Russ Cocain

Sent from my iPad
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